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WHO:                    TEATRO DE LA LUNA 
 

WHAT:                  YOUNG PEOPLE’S POETRY MARATHON IN SPANISH  
                             Homage to PABLO NERUDA
 

WHERE:                MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. Memorial Public Library, Washington, DC
 

WHEN:                  Tuesday, December 14, 10:00AM - 2:00PM
 

COST:                   FREE!!!
 

INFO:                    202-882-6227
 

A CELEBRATION OF 
LANGUAGE!
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA announces its 5th Young People's Poetry Marathon in Spanish, bringing students together from throughout the D.C. metropolitan area to celebrate poetry in Spanish.  This year's marathon is dedicated to Nobel prize-winning Chilean poet Pablo Neruda (1904-1973), celebrating the 100th anniversary of his birth.  The marathon takes place Tuesday, December 14, from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. at the Martin Luther King, Jr. Memorial Public Library, located at 901 G Street, N.W., Washington, DC, near the Metro Center and Gallery Place Metro Stations.  Students participate by creating original poetry in Spanish or preparing recitations of published poetry. 
 

All students at public or private schools, or home-schooled, throughout the national capital area are invited to take part in this unique event.  Teachers and educators are encouraged to call early to register their classes due to limited time.  Classes are also invited to come listen to their peers present their works.  Due to this year's theme, students not submitting original poems are encouraged to work on a piece by Neruda. 
 

From 10:00 am - 12:00 noon will be dedicated to elementary school students.  Middle and high school students will participate from 12:00 noon - 2:00 p.m.  Entrance and participation in the marathon are free.  All participating students will receive a gift. 
 

Educators interested in receiving help preparing their students for this event can call Teatro de la Luna at 202-882-6227 for special preparatory workshops, available either during school hours or as an after-school program.    
 

FOR INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION: 202-882-6227
Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org                             www.teatrodelaluna.org
 

Teatro de la Luna's Experience Theater program is sponsored by generous grants from:
Arlington County Cultural Affairs Division, Arlington Commission for the Arts, Virginia Commission for the Arts, 
Verizon, Weissberg Foundation, IDB-DC Solidarity Fund, McDonald's, The Target Corporation, 
Washington Forrest Foundation and individual donations. 
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